
January
Third
1922.

J. LoftuS, IS..,
4362 't. Catherine 'treet V., 
estraou^t, r. ,.

Dear °ir:-

2nd.
I have your letter of January

It is quite true that Dr. Perrin 
sent along to me the letter which you had written 
to Miss Kenwrick and also a letter vhich he had 
written on your beh&lf. I knew of n0 position 
at the time nor have I hoard of any since* I 
wrote to several people about you and also spoke 
to Colonel Brothers of the Herald, who is at the 
head of an organization which seeks employment 
for returned soldiers.

I am sorry that nothing has so 
far come of it, but I-shall be very glad to 
write to General Panet as you suggest, but the 
General Panet who is associated with the. uebec 
Liquor Commissioners is a rrpther’ of the General 
Panot who commanded the 2nd Canadian Divisional 
Artillery.

Yours faithfully,

Principal


